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Flagler Warriors Football and Cheer League 
Seeking Sponsorship for 2017-2018 Season 

  
The Flagler Warriors Football and Cheer League is in their second year with the Flagler Sheriff’s Police 
Athletic League. This is not an ordinary sports program. The core values are Honor, Discipline, 
Courage, Respect and Service. 

The Warriors were founded by veterans with a mission to serve. By coaching, leading, and mentoring, 
veterans are able to inspire children and parents. Their mission is to teach Flagler County youth football 
and cheer skills, as well as leadership tools that will serve them for a lifetime.  

Football and cheer are the sports, but behind the scenes, each child attends leadership and character 
building classes taught by military veterans.  

 
The Flagler Warriors Football and Cheer League 

http://www.flaglersheriff.com/
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In addition to the football and cheer seasons, the program offers four camps per year during the off-
season. The camps, called Boot Camps, focus on skills and drills.  

“This is a great program to get children involved in not only football and cheer programs, but also in 
leadership and character building,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “This program was started by one of our 
Commanders, Steve Brandt, at the Sheriff’s Office and he and the other volunteers put their heart and 
soul into this program and the kids who attend. This is a program that I am proud of and it’s a great 
character building opportunity for the kids who are a part of it. I hope you join us in helping our kids.”  

 
Flagler Warriors Football 

If you’d like to become a sponsor for the Warriors, please fill out and return the attached form. The 
Flagler Sheriff’s Police Athletic League is a non-profit organization that relies on sponsors to cover 
expenses such as officials, equipment, insurance, trophies, and participation scholarships – a big need! 
The Warriors’ goal is to keep registration fees as low as possible to make this wonderful program 
affordable for all children. For more information, visit: http://www.flaglersheriffspal.org.  

      

http://www.flaglersheriff.com/
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